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Date: Oct 24, 2013      		Time: 12:30 am – 2:00 noon    
Co Chairs:  Jim Burrell; Rick Bennett	 	Location:  Pres Conf Room SE3-104

	Attendees:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendees:  Rod Pavao; Amelia Akers-Martin; Randy Wu; Kurt Hibner; Rosalyn Chan; Don Houston; Rachael Goldberg;  Debra Williams; Scott Brunson; Kevin Melero; Marsha Hovey; Ken Tanaka;; Adrianna Allan

	Guests:
	



	Agenda Items:

	Topic
	Topic Lead
	Time
	Notes

	Call to Order
	Jim
	2 min
	

	Approval of 10/10 minutes
	Jim 
	3 min
	

	Volunteer Day Planning
	Jim
	30 min
	

	Active Shooter Training schedule confirmation
	Jim/Marsha
	30 min
	

	Update on “safety film” for classrooms glass walls
	Jim
	10 min
	

	Student Services Update—
mtvU,
CC Furniture
Cafeteria Updates (cookie bar)
	Rachael/Adrianna
	10 min
	

	FSC Remaining Schedule 2013
	Jim
	5 min
	Nov 14, check
Nov 28, no meeting THANKSGIVING; Reschedule Nov 21 or Dec 5
Dec 11 finals—reschedule Dec 5?

	Emergency Preparedness 
Building Plans
	Jim 
	5 min
	

	Future Agenda items;  guests 
	Jim
	5 min
	

	

	Updates
	Various
	
	

	Roundtable 
	Team
	10 min
	

	Meeting Summary or Take Away:

	1.
	

	2.
	



Facilities/Safety Committee Minutes
12.40 pm

Attendees: Amelia Akers-Martin, Adrianna Allen, Scott Brunson, Jim Burrell, Rosalyn Chan, Rachael Goldberg, Marsha Hovey,  Rod Pavao, Debra Williams, Randy Wu

Minutes of October 10 were approved.

Volunteer day updates:

ASG approved $300 for water and snacks. 
Roz reported that she will be donating 100 energy bars
Debra will be contacting Peter for more marketing

The PSDD (“Agnews”) program has a new director (Rob Gamble) and they should be included in the active shooter training and develop their own emergency plan.

Student Services

mtvU: Rachael explained that many campuses have installed these monitors. The organization will provide a contract to Rick and then to Penny in November to install and maintain three monitors, two in Lounge and one in the game room. The monitors display news clips, some comedy, some music videos, advertising for scholarships and four times each hour, it can scroll a banner strip along the bottom of the screen to advertise college event or information.
The Lounge is installing a locking display case to display a variety of things, like projects from art students.
Rachael asked if was possible to paint a wall in the lounge on Volunteer Day? This question needs to be forwarded to Rick and Don.
The “meditation” room is being re-named the “quiet” room. The room was being considered for use by lactating women, but as a “quiet” room that will not be possible. It was mentioned that Title IX requires a college to provide a private place for lactating women, so in general the college should be trying to provide such a private space.
The club room is being up-graded.
The ASG would like to paint a mural on one of their game room walls, something generated by students. Jim commented that a student painted a mural on one of the science building hallway walls outside one of the physics labs. The project was approved by Don and the funding came from the physics fund 17 from contract ed.
The cafeteria is installing a “cookie bar” to update the salad bar.

Future meetings: The last two facilities meetings will be Nov 14 and Nov 21, no meetings in December. November 21 - pot luck!!
Lock down pull-stations: only at the CDC at Mission and the Language Arts/Social Science building at West Valley. The problem is that anyone outside a room is now locked out and there is no warning that this lockdown has happened. So if someone pulls the station, they should follow up with a 911 call on classroom phone to inform the 911 dispatchers of what is happening. The protocols need revision because County Communications wants multiple layers of reporting.

WVM Alert protocols have been changed, you no longer have to acknowledge the receipt of the texted message, however, an unanswered registered phone will ring until answered. Procedures have been updated on the portal. Also, the district police chief agrees the primary mode of communication with the community will be through Facebook and Twitter. Communication via computers will be mostly used in the recovery process.

Adjourn, 1.40 pm.
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